
 
 

RECREATION CENTERS OF SUN CITY, INC. 
 

Election Committee 
September 22, 2021 

  
The meeting was called to order by Chair Rich Hoffer at 12:55pm in the Lakeview Board Room. 
  
Present: Chair Rich Hoffer and Committee Members Ron Jesse, Tom Marone, Ida Eisert, Denny 
Nichols 
 
Absent:  Co-Chair Dale Lehrer, 
 
Guests:  Corporate Executive Coordinator Marcia Johnson, RCSC President Sue Wilson, RCSC 
Directors Darla Akins, Steve Collins, Cardholders Jean Totten, Karen McAdam 
 
Approval of Prior Meeting Summary:  The Meeting Summary for June 23, 2021, meeting was 
approved as presented. 
 
Discussion: 
 
Chair Hoffer informed the committee of the upcoming election dates for the Candidate Forums and 
asked Corporate Executive Coordinator to email a copy of the schedule to the committee members.   
Discussion was had on the location of the forums this year and that they will both be held at the 
Sundial auditorium. One will be held in the afternoon and one in the evening,  both will have a 
social 30 minutes prior to the forum, and both should last around 2 hours.  Live streaming will be 
done this year for the first time.  A question was asked if technology was why both are being held 
at the Sundial Auditorium instead of one at Fairway and one at Marinette.  Chair Hoffer told them 
it was because the technology is better at Sundial, and it allows us to live stream questions.    
 
Discussion was had on the number of packets taken out, the number of candidates that decided to 
not run after taking a packet and the number still outstanding.  Tom asked how many votes were 
cast last year and talked about the number of votes the candidates would need to receive to qualify 
for the election.  It was agreed that the feeling was that we would have a higher voter turnout this 
year.    
 
Chair Hoffer noted that next meeting questions would be finalized, and volunteers assigned for 
election day.   
 
Adjournment:  The meeting adjourned at 1:25pm 
 
Next Meeting:  October 27, 2021, at 1:00pm – Lakeview Board Room 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Corporate Executive Coordinator Marcia Johnson, Acting Secretary  


